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CITY OF MERCER ISLAND
PUBLIC NOTICE

Hearing Examiner

ZONING VARIANCE

Notice is hereby given of a PUBLIC HEARING before the Mercer Island

Hearing Examiner, Thursday, March 10, 1988
	

beginning at 1:30 P.M.

at the Community Center at Mercer View, 8236 Southeast 24th Street, which

will include an application by:

APPLICANT: Richard Newman

LOCATION: Approximately 4018 East Mercer Way

REQUEST:	 Variance of required lot width on Lot 1, Williams Short Plat
(75 feet required, 61 feet proposed) and variance of required lot depth on Lot 2, Williams
Short Plat (80 feet required, 61 feet proposed), to allow construction of a new ingress/
egress easement.

Information pertaining to this application is on file with the Department

of Community Development, 3505 88th Avenue Southeast. Contact Scott

Greenberg, at 236-3586.

DEBRA E. SYMMONDS
City Clerk
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